
 

 

 

March 16, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Students at Bath Community School, Bristol Elementary School, Florenceville Elementary School and 

Florenceville Middle School: 

 

On March 11th, I wrote to you to invite parents and the public at large to attend the third public meeting in the consultation 

process of the sustainability of these schools, scheduled for March 19, 2020. This final meeting serves as the third 

sustainability session for all four schools.  Due to unpredictable circumstances related to COVID-19, the public District 

Education Council (DEC) Meeting has been postponed.  The tentative new date for Public Meeting #3 is: 

 

Date: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 

Time: 6:30 PM 

Location: Carleton  North  High  School (Theatre) 

30 School Street 

Florenceville-Bristol, NB 

 

Confirmation of the new meeting time or details regarding further postponement will be communicated to parents as we 

approach the date. 

 

At this meeting, I will present an executive summary for the four studies and the DEC will engage in their final conversation, 

present a motion and follow-up with a vote to bring the studies to a close. The motion will be in line with the categories from 

Policy 409, namely, a) status quo, b) investment in the facility(ies), c) closure of the facility(ies) and movement of students 

to another school location. 

 

The results of the meeting will be shared with you. The final report will also be made public on our website. 

 

Should health and safety circumstances allow and the meeting moves forward on this date, we hope you will join us. 

Sincerely, 
 

 

David McTimoney 

Superintendent 


